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“Creating a Pathway to Success in High-Demand Programs”

e e Auto Collision Renovation

Accreditation Visit
with Title V

On October 13 - 15 2014, the Higher Learning
Commission visited the college for its 10 year
accreditation. Ms. Carolyn Kinyon, HLC team
member, met with the Title V Internal Evaluation
Team (IET) to go over the role and function of
the advisory group. Ms. Kinyon also had many
questions of the group regarding data imple-
mentation, best practices and learning out-
comes of what Title V has accomplished for the
previous and current grant. A PowerPoint

The auto collision construction has

started with Franken Construction

taking the lead in all components of

the electrical, plumbing and drywall

components. The construction pro-

presentation on surveys, graphs, and outcomes || €29 for the building will take about
was discussed with everyone present, including | 2© days for completion. The

some community members who also gave their contractors will improve energy

input. Overall, the meeting with everyone was efficiency and provide space for
. very informative. required equipment that has

already been purchased. With
the newly renovated facility,
students will be able to achieve
required competencies to ob-
tain NATEF accreditation.

Pictured above: Lorraine Martinez, Carolyn
Kinyon, Gary Martinez, Diane Moore, Rick
Jaramillo, Abelino Montoya Jr., David Muniz,
and Debbie Trujillo
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